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NOTICE
Please be advised that the non-paved road off the end of Conference Place was designated and designed as a one-way EMERGENCY VEHICLE ACCESS AND EGRESS FOR INTERPLAZA WEST since its development in the late 1990’s. The emergency use of this one-way road is intended to be used under the direction of traffic control during emergency response situations. Due to mis-use, there have been at least two near miss collisions near the narrow blind curve. 
As of the first week of 2017, this recycled asphalt road has been signed to reflect the intended use as several notices to area businesses and schools has been unsuccessful in keeping non-emergency use off this road. We want to do all we can for voluntary compliance before securing with at gate, which makes snowplowing maintenance and emergency use more difficult.
Please do not use this road as a cut through as it was not designed for such use in a safe manner.
Please contact the GFD Fire Marshal at 303-384-8093 should you have any questions.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
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